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DATES FOR 

YOUR DIARY 

 

Friday 24 October 

Studentsô Last Day of term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 11 October  
Studentsô Start Term Four 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 22 October 
AssemblyðWhimbrel 2 

 

Friday 29 October 

Multisports Carnival  
(Yr 3-6) 

 

Monday 25 October 
School Board Open Meeting 
6pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Independent Public School - Broome Cluster 

Cnr Spoonbill Ave & Sanderling Dr DJUGUN - PMB 4000, BROOME WA 6725  Telephone:(08)9195 1900 
Email: roebuck.ps@education.wa.edu.au Facebook: @roebuckps Website: www.roebuckps.wa.edu.au 

 

Broome Cluster of Independent Schools 

 

Ngaji Gurrjin - Welcome / Halo Semua Orang - Hello Everyone 

Galiya / Sampai Jumpa - Goodbye 

Kelvin Shem, Principal 

Click here to view the Broome Senior High School Newsletters 

 

I am the Community 
Kind 

OPEN NIGHT 

The Open Night this evening is a celebration and culmination of three terms work, 
events, activities and learning.  

Please spend time to ask questions and have your child share their learning journey 
as I am sure youôll appreciate what active learners we have at Roebuck Primary 
School.  Our newsletters are a snapshot of this journey, and as such the smiles 
within this edition show that we have many students who are not only the Learning 
Kind and Achieving Kind but definitely Kind to Self and Kind to Others.  

Our Interschool Athletics Carnival, Bookweek celebrations including Books n  
Brekky and Pre-primary Sports Carnival, are but a sample of the diverse learning in 
which students engage, and our assembly Ripple Recognition recipients and 
ñRoebucks Got Talentò participants are a great example of our talented students. 

YEAR 6 CAMP 

The Year 6 camp was a special event from which the students will take many  
memories which they shall cherish for many years.  Thanks to the many staff and 
parents who were able to attend for day activates and/or sleep the night to enable 
the camp to go ahead.   

NAPLAN 

NAPLAN for Year 3 and Year 5 students went home last week.  Our school  
results will be published later this week.  The initial Performance Summary indicates 
that the students have performed collectively well, and as such, our school  
performance is commendable.  For this to occur, despite the many  
disruptions we have had over the past two years, I must thank the staff for their  
dedication and diligence in delivering a comprehensive teaching program;  
congratulate the students for their efforts and individual achievements; and, 
acknowledge the parents for your continued support of all we do at Roebuck  
Primary School.    

END OF TERM THREE 

Concluding Term Three, we start to see the onset of the changing of the seasons as 
we adjust to the oppressive wet season weather.  Take the time to enjoy the school 
holidays and rest up as we look forward to an exciting and event filled Term 
Four, commencing Monday 11 October.  

mailto:roebuck.ps@education.wa.edu.au
https://www.facebook.com/roebuckps/
http://www.roebuckps.wa.edu.au
https://broomeshs.wa.edu.au/our-school/publications/


2021 

CHARGES AND VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTIONS 

VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTIONS K-6 

Curriculum Area COST 

 

Cash or cheques (payable to Roebuck Primary 

School) are accepted, EFTPOS or a direct credit to 

our school bank account:- 

A/c Name Roebuck Primary School 
Bank  Commonwealth Bank 
BSB  066 505 
Account No. 10134441 
Reference Please put your childôs name 
 
Voluntary Contributions and Charges were approved at 
School Board meeting held on 31 August 2020 

The Arts  $10.00 

English  $10.00 

Mathematics  $10.00 

Science  $10.00 

Physical & Health Education  $10.00 

Library $10.00 

TOTAL  $60.00 

                  REMINDERS FROM ADMIN ISTRATION  

 

R O E B U C K  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  

CHARGES  

Extra Cost Options  Estimated Maximum Cost 

 

*$650 is the expected total cost inclusive of all activities, 
accommodation, transport and food for a five day camp.  
Parent fundraising has historically reduced the contribution 
to approximately $300 per student.  This amount per child 
per annum is therefore dependent and directly related to 
the effort and energy of the fundraising. 
 

Prior to camp, payment plans may be negotiated with the 
Principal. 
 

Payment will be requested during the school year when 
costs and participation by students is confirmed 

 

Please note that transport costs related to any excursion 

are non-refundable.  

Excursions/Visiting Artists K-6  $120.00 

Interschool Sport 1-6  $60.00 

Swimming 1-6    $90.00 

School Camp 6  *$650.00 

Leadership Camp 5-6 $60.00 

Graduation 6   $60.00 

PEAC 5-6   $200.00 

P A G E  2  

 LOST PROPERTY 
We have put out a number of notices regarding lost property, but unfortunately 
not a lot has been claimed! As it is the end of term, we will be donating  
all unclaimed items to the op shop. If you think we might have something of 
yours, please pop into the office before the end of the week to have a look.  

2021 Voluntary 

Contributions 

 

 SECOND HAND UNIFORMS 
It is always handy for the school to hold some spare uniform items for those times 
when students need an unexpected change of clothes.  

If you have any school shorts, skorts or skirts at home that you are no longer using, 
we would love to take them off your hands.  

LIBRARY BOOKS 
Please ensure that all library books are retuned to the  
library before the end of this week. Thank you.  

 ARE YOU LEAVING? 
Are you leaving Roebuck Primary School at the end of the year? 
Weôll be sad to see you go! Please call into the office to complete 
the required written advice or send an email to  
roebuck.ps@education.wa.edu.au.   



INTERSCHOOL JUMPS AND ATHLETICS CARNIVAL  
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SCHOOL NEWS 

Roebuck Primary School students recently  
competed in the Interschool Jumps and Athletics  
carnivals hosted by St. Maryôs. Students from Year 1-6 
competed across two days in long and triple jumps, 
sprint events, middle distance events and team based 
relays. All students represented themselves and their 
schools with pride with Roebuck Primary School  
finishing Second overall on the day behind St. Maryôs. 

Some notable personal achievements: 

Finley C ï Runner Up Champion (Year 5 Boys) 

Kaiani C  - Champion (Year 5 Girls) 

Lily M ï Runner Up Champion (Year 2 Girls) 

Well done to these studentsô and to all the studentsô 
who competed on the day.  

Mr Kent, Phys Ed Specialist 


